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Project  Update 
Since  the  last  update,  significant 
progress  has  been  made  on  the 
project: 

completion  of  works  during  the  full 
roundabout  closures  in  July, 
including  asphalt  works  to  the  full 
extent  of  the  roundabout  and  the 
carriageway  (surface  layer  to  still  be 
completed); 

the  construction  of  the  Eastern 
and  Northern  islands  has  been 
completed; 

the  majority  of  the  work  on  the 
roundabout,  such  as  topsoiling  and 
construction  of  the  maintenance 
track,  has  been  completed; 

the  installation  and  illumination  of 
new  lighting  columns  completed 
throughout  the  scheme; 

southern  verge  works,  including 
drainage,  maintenance  track, 
footpaths  and  topsoiling  is  nearly 
finished; 

asphalt  works  completed  on  most 
new  footpaths; 

the  diversion  on  the  A20 
eastbound  (Aylesford  Interchange) 
has  been  removed. 



      

      

    

     

     

     

      

   

   

    

      

       

    

    

    

Forthcoming  Works 
The  key  activities  being  undertaken 
in  the  next  period  are: 

Completion  of  all  new  footpath 
surfacing. 

On-going  landscaping.  Verge 
seeding  is  currently  underway,  and 
tree  planting  will  begin  in  November.  

Installation  of  fencing. 
Installation  of  new  signs  and 

remaining  light  columns. 
A  full  overnight  closure  of  the 
roundabout  is  scheduled  to  start  on 
Monday  7  October and  will  be  in  place 
for  up  to  seven  weeks.  The  closure  will 
be  in  place  Monday  –  Friday  between 

8pm and 6am. Diversions will be in 
place and these will be displayed via 
electronic signage boards on all 
approaches to the roundabout and will 
also be on the project website 
www.coldharbourroundabout.co.uk 
The overnight closures will enable the 
completion of final surfacing to the new 
roundabout, ‘Anti-Skid’ high friction 
surfacing to the roundabout 
approaches and new linemarking. 
A Footpath Diversion will be in place 
from 7 to 10 November to allow the 
completion of the Southern Footpath. 

Regular adjustments to the traffic 
management will also be made. 

www.coldharbourroundabout.co.uk
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Contact Details 
If you have any questions or comments about the Coldharbour 
Roundabout Improvement Scheme, please contact us using the details 
below. 

Email: info@coldharbourroundabout.co.uk 
Freephone (9am - 5pm, Monday - Friday): 08081 759456 

Night Working (7pm - 6am, Monday - Friday): 07976 367359 

You can also request to be kept up to date with progress on the project 
by registering for updates via the website. 

Web: www.coldharbourroundabout.co.uk 
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